CLOSURE NOTIFICATION

Heart of Pine Lawn /
Northwoods Point Project

Pasadena will be closed all the way from the Barack
Obama Elementary School entrance to Begg starting
Monday, April 23.

- The intersection of Oakwood and Pasadena Blvd will
remain open. Drivers can continue to enter Barack
Obama Elementary School by taking Oakwood from
Bircher, but will not be able to return to Oakwood.
Drivers may exit through Jennings Station Road.

« The main entrances of Barack Obama Elementary
and Vetter Place will remain open.

- Street closure will take an estimated 4 to 6 weeks.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE

If you have questions please call Beyond Housing at 314-533-0600
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